Kelita

c/o Heart and Soul Music
Box 2205

Caledonia, Ontario

N3N 2G6

June 27th, 2001
Dear Kelita,

We are absolutely thrilled that Weekenders Canada Inc. had the honour of having you perform
at our 2001 Managers Conference at the Muskoka Sands resort. Our Managers have not
stopped talking about you. You are a wonderful performer.

You have touched so many of us who had the pleasure of hearing you perform. You will be
remembered as a highlight of our Conference.

Thank you so much for sharing your talent with our Management Team.
Warmly,

%% @

Jill Jones
Vice President of Sales
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